
PUBLIC NOTICE 
INSECTICIDE USE

CITY OF WINNIPEG
COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT

INSECT CONTROL BRANCH

Notice is hereby given that the City of Winnipeg’s Insect 
Control Branch intends to control for structural pests, as 
necessary, in various public properties using the insecticides 
bendiocarb, cypermethrin and hydramethylnon.

The projected dates of application are February 16, 2009, to 
December 31, 2009. All pesticides used and procedures 
applied will be in accordance with federally approved label 
recommendations from the Pest Management Regulatory 
Agency, Health Canada and the recommendations set by 
Manitoba Conservation.

The public may send written submissions within 15 days of 
the publication of this notice to Manitoba Conservation, 
Suite 160, 123 Main Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R3C 1A5.
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